

## CONSENT TO RECEIVE ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATIONS

Canada's Anti-Spam Legislation (CASL) requires that we obtain your consent to send electronic messages to you.

As our valued Policyholder, we are seeking your consent to receive email and other electronic communications from Pro-Demnity Insurance Company, a wholly owned subsidiary of the Ontario Association of Architects.

Pro-Demnity would like to continue to send you electronic communications with respect to matters regarding our insurance programs, including but not limited to coverages, new products and services, claims, bulletins, urgent communications, and educational events. We do not sell or trade email addresses with any third parties.

To receive electronic communications at your current email on file, and any future email addresses you may provide, please complete, and return this form to us.

[ ] Yes, I consent to receiving electronic communications from Pro-Demnity

[ ] No, I do not consent to receiving electronic communications from Pro-Demnity

You may withdraw your consent at any time by emailing: mail@prodemnity.com indicating "No, I do not consent" in the subject line.

Should you not consent, Pro-Demnity will not be able to share valuable or timely updates with you by electronic communications. At our discretion, we may however, endeavour to use mail or fax instead, if these means are available to us.

Name of Holder of Certificate of Practice:

[ print Name of Applicant )

(signature of Applicant)



Date: